Dear Minnesota State Legislatures,

| strongly oppose the proposed language for the Omnibus Bill and its test reporting requirements.
This would be a significant step backward for homeschooling freedom in Minnesota. This change
would be more burdensome than a benefit. It would impose unnecessary and burdensome
requirements on Minnesota homeschoolers and districts. School districts do not have the manpower
to process additional paperwork, nor the space to store it. Parents do have the time to produce such
additional documentation that is not a benefit to school districts, parents, or students.

Sincerely,

Tammy Irion



